
 

 

 

June 30, 2022 

Corporation of the County of Grey 
Attention: Tara Warder, Clerk 
Via Email 

Dear Ms. Warder,  

Re: Letter of Support, County of Grey request for delegation to Minister of 
Municipal Affairs and Housing 

This letter is being sent in support of the County of Grey request for delegation to the 
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing at the 2022 AMO Conference. 

Please be advised that at their meeting on June 27, 2022, Council of the Municipality of 
Meaford passed the following resolution of support:  

Moved by: Councillor Vickers 
Seconded by: Councillor Kentner 

Therefore, be it resolved that Council of the Municipality of Meaford 
hereby support Grey County’s request for a delegation at the AMO 
conference; 

That Council also expresses their support for the request for new 
legislation and funding related to supportive and affordable housing; and 

That this motion be forwarded to the other Grey County municipalities 
requesting their support.  

Carried - Resolution #2022-18-11 

  



 

 

 

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for your 
information. 

Yours sincerely,  

Matt Smith 
msmith@meaford.ca 
Municipality of Meaford 
21 Trowbridge Street West, Meaford 
519-538-1060, ext. 1115| msmith@meaford.ca 

Cc: Grey County Member Municipalities 
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